
Current  Information  about
Library  Services  for  the
General Public
Dear users, please, read closely the important information
about the services of CU FA libraries for the general public
(i.e., it does not apply to the students and employees of
Charles University):

Following the closure of CU FA buildings from 17 March 2021,
the general public is not allowed to enter the buildings even
to return books via book drop boxes.

We remind the users that from 28 February 2021, the overdue
fines do not increase. Please, wait and return your loans when
the buildings are again opened to the general public – this is
related to the current epidemic situation (please, check the
“traffic  lights”  of  library  operation  on
ff.cuni.cz/home/library).  The  returning  of  books  is,
nevertheless,  allowed  at  least  by  post.

The services of CU FA libraries continue to be suspended for
the external users until further notice. The services for
Charles University users (students and employees) remain in
the present operation without any change. More information.

Contact
If you have any specific questions, do not hesitate to contact
the librarians via the following email: knihovna@ff.cuni.cz.

CU FA Library
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